
 

Failed Safety Inspection Process 
 
 

 

When your vehicle fails inspection for Registration, please refer to the following procedure: 

1. Take the failed Safety Inspection certificate to Satellite City Hall to correct the 
Registration issue. 
 

2. Once the registration has been corrected, the vehicle must be re-inspected.  The re-
inspection is free and done as a walk-in (no appointment needed) within 30 days of the 
original inspection.  After 30 days you will need to make an appointment and will be 
charged for a new inspection 
 

3. Prior to re-inspection, all registration-related items must be on the vehicle: 
a. If you’re getting new license plates, they must be mounted front and rear before 

coming for re-inspection 
b. If you’re keeping out-of-state plates, the blue sticker issued by Satellite City Hall 

must be affixed to the rear bumper, visible from 50 feet away, before coming for 
re-inspection. 

c. Brackets to mount the stickers are available for purchase at Five-O Motors and in 
the community.  If you do not want a sticker on your bumper, please affix a 
bracket to the vehicle before coming in for re-inspection. 

d. The stickers are controlled items and must be placed on the vehicle by the 
inspector 
 

4. Re-inspections do not need an appointment.  They are done 10am- 12pm and 1pm-5pm. 
We are closed Mon- Tues. 
 

5. When you return for your re-inspection please park in the customer parking area and 
check in with the receptionist.  The re-inspection will be done in between regular 
appointments so there may be a short wait.    
 

6. The inspector will need to photograph your vehicle, registration and proof of Hawaii 
insurance.  Please bring these documents with you. 


